
   

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

(Mr. Sanya Prasertsak) 
Managing Director 

 

Dividend Payment Announcement 

 

The 49th Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of United Palm Oil Industry Public Co. Ltd., held on Friday, April 
11, 2025, has resolved to approve the payment of dividends for the fiscal year 2024 to shareholders who are entitled as per 
the shareholder list registered as of March 12, 2025, with a total of 324,050,000 shares. The dividend will be paid at a rate 
of 0.33 Baht per share, with the payment date set for May 6, 2025. 

 

 Announced on April 18, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 




